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Eve O'Sullivan 

From: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Sent: 01 October 2013 10:30 
To: Derek Milton 
cc: Eve O'Sullivan 
Subject: RE: Revised IED Submission (Reg. No. WO275-01) 

Thanks very much Derek. 

Regards, 
Ewa Babiarczyk 
Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 

OW exford 
Tel: +353 53 91 60662 
Fax: +353 53 91 60699 
E. Babiarczyk@epa. ie 

From : Derek M ikon rmailto : dere k. milton@ FTCO .IE1 
Sent: 27 September 2013 16:40 
To: e.badiarczvk@eDa.ie; Ewa Babiarczyk 
Subject: Revised IED Submission 

Dear Eva, 

Please find attached revised IED submission, 

Regards, 

oDerek 
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